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ORIGINATION 

Date: December 26, 2022 

Name: Josh Turley 

Phone: (850) 414-4475 

Email: Joshua.Turley@dot.state.fl.us 
 
COMMENTARY 

Districts agreed with the proposition at the December 2022 TAG meeting to move from Sch 80 to Sch 

40. It was decided to remove the material requirements from the Standards as they should be in the 

Spec. 
 
COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: Keith Waugh 
Date: 7/28/2023 
COMMENT: In addition to the revision to the conduit materials, I believe it would be beneficial to use 
only the Type "B" pull boxes.   Typically bridges have three conduit runs.  The use of three single boxes 
would allow each utility/user to have their own location for splices, etc and avoid mixing materials and 
providers in a single Type "A" box.  On a recent project we had three different providers in one 
box....and they weren't happy about it.  Additionally, the use of a smaller box has structural advantages 
over one big box regarding reinforcing adjustments and concrete cover.   
 
RESPONSE: Thanks for the comment.  This is outside the scope of this change and will be reviewed and 
considered for future revisions. 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: No 
 
Response Date: 7/28/2023 
 


